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Clinton County
Electric Cooperative, Inc.

Calculating New Rates

 If you have any questions about 
our recent rate change or any other 
topics concerning Clinton County 
Electric Cooperative, please do 
not hesitate to contact us. Mike 
Johnson, General Manager of the 
Cooperative can be reached via email 
at Johnson@cceci.com anytime. Our 
goal is to provide Safe, Reliable and 
Reasonably Priced electricity to our 
members. Th is cooperative is owned 
by you, the member, so we want to 
keep you informed!

www.cceci.com

Recently, the Clinton County 
Electric Cooperative Board 

of Trustees approved a slight rate 
increase that took aff ect with the 
January consumption billed in 
February, 2014. The overall rev-
enues of Clinton County Electric 
will increase by approximately 
$600,000; every member’s increase 
and % increase will be diff erent. In 
order to see the aff ect 2014’s slight 
rate increase had on your electric bill, 
we have developed a web-based tool 
that will fi gure your increase. You 
will need access to the internet and 
a copy of your billing statement to 
use this tool.  

1. Simply go to www.cceci.com 
and look for a button that looks 
like a calculator on the home 
page. Click on the calculator 
and a pop-up screen will appear.  

2. Determine and enter the rate 
schedule you are being served on 
(found in the center of your bill-
ing statement under the heading 
“Rate Schedule/Bill Type”).

3. Th en answer yes or no to the 
question concerning “Are there 
two lines of energy charges 
on your bill” (a second line of 
energy would refer to mem-
bers who have electric heating 

systems such as Geothermal or 
High Effi  ciency Electric Heat 
Pumps).  

4. Now you are ready to click the 
“Next” button.   

5. Enter the number of kWh 
from “kWh Used” found in the 
middle of your electric bill and 
click the “Next” button again.  

6. Here you will see the “change” 
and “percent change” the new 
rate has on your electric bill.    


